
Dear Friend,

	 As COVID-19 continues to spread, the future has never felt so un-
predictable. These are challenging times for us all, and we hope you’re in 
good spirits and health! Right now, we’re doing everything possible to 
keep up our mission and provide services to our motherland. We need to 
realise that India needs our support more than ever and should extend 
our helping hand to the suffering people. 

	 I am contacting you on behalf of GOPIO INTERNATIONAL FOUN-
DATION and my fund raising team to request your support for the newly 
floated COVID-19 HELP INDIA FUND in order to help the dire needs 
of the Covid patients in India. We have tied up with a few trusted social 
organisations working at grass root level, so that every penny contributed 
by you will reach the most deserving people. 
	

	 Thank you for reading about our latest mission, and please reach out 
if you’d like to learn more and get involved with our fundraising efforts. 
We would also appreciate if you can advocate for us by sharing our mis-
sion with a family member or friend would mean the world to us.

	 Please know that all contributions you make will positively impact 
our COVID affected fellow countrymen. Thank you for your thoughtful 
consideration of our request.

	 In times like this, we’re reminded of how interconnected we all are. 
Thank you for being part of our great Indian diaspora. Without you, none 
of it is possible.
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Stay safe and well,
With gratitude,

Lal Motwani
Executive Trustee

GOPIO INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION

Please consider extending a generous gift 

towards COVID-19 HELP INDIA FUND 

by clicking on the link below:

http://www.gopio.net/India_Covid_2021_Donations.htm
Cheque should be issued in favour of:

GLOBAL ORGANIZATION OF PEOPLE OF INDIAN ORIGIN

For more information, you may contact :

Mr. Lal Motwani
Executive Trustee

GOPIO INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION
at Mob: +1-516-581-3332

Email: gopiofoundation@gmail.com

Dr. Thomas Abraham, GOPIO Chairman 
at gopio@gopio.net

Mr. Sunny Kulathakal, GOPIO President 
at president.gopio@gmail.com


